Northwest Trek Fun Club Business Meeting Minutes
August 6, 2022

Club Officers in attendance included:
Mike Ashbridge, President

Irva Cooper, Treasurer

David Pierce, Secretary

Club Members, approximately 27

Minutes from the past meeting were approved and our contained on our web site. We
currently have $2000 in savings and $5840 in checking. Checking will be a little lower in a few
weeks once the Point Townsend Rally expenses are settled. We currently have 55 members but
no recent changes although we have had 6 new members and 8 resignations so far for 2022.

It was noted that FMCA is planning a Rally for 2023 and it will be held in Albany Oregon. Lee
Buckley noted that next year will be the 35th Anniversary for Safari International and hopes an
FMCA pre-rally can be organized with NWTFC and Safari International in celebration.

We have not been able to collect enough funding for an AED device. Lee Buckley motioned and
Ed Block seconded that the project come to an end. The vote supported this motion. Those that
contributed will be notified and asked if they want their contribution returned.

We are starting to get ready for election of new officers for 2023 and we are actively looking for
a new President and Treasurer. We already have a volunteer for the Secretarial position,
Kathleen Walczak.

Mary Carlson has retired from her NWTFC Web Master position. We thank her for the
wonderful accomplishments that she made for us. Mr. John Herold has now taken over this

position.

Ed Block motioned that the Meeting be adjourned and it was.



